
 
Thanks to the Stevenson Fund scholarship I visited Professor Claire Voisin at the Institut de 
Mathématiques de Jussieu-Paris Rive Gauche. My time in Paris has been really lovely.  
Professor Voisin was always very kind and helpful and thanks to her my visit was a success. 
She introduced me to all the people in the department and invited me to go to the weekly 
algebraic geometry seminar where I met and discussed with a lot of important researchers in 
my field.  
 
Thanks to Professor Voisin I met one of her collaborators, Dr. Simone Diverio, leading expert 
in complex geometry. I started a fruitful collaboration with Simone that will soon culminate in 
a joint paper. My visit to Paris has been an incredible boost for my research.  
 
I was invited to give a talk at the École Normale Supérieure geometry seminar about my 
research project and an introductory talk about my research field to the PhD students of 
Jussieu. They both have been a great experience and a nice occasion to interact with the 
other people of the department.  
 
I do not probably have to mention that Paris is also an amazing city to live in. I loved 
spending some months there and get to know the city a little bit better. 
 
Diletta Martinelli 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


